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NIAGARA MOHAWK POWER CORPORATION /300 ERIE BOULEVARD WEST, SYRACUSE. N.Y.13202/ TELEPHONE (315) 474-1511

May 18, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Nine Mile point Unit 1
Docket No. 50-220

DPR-63

Dear Mr. Vassallo:

In accordance with 10 CFR 50.54(p), enclosed for your information are five
(5) copies of a change to the approved Nine Mile Point Unit 1 Security Plan.
This change has been reviewed by the Site Operations Review Committee and the
Safety Review and Audit Board.

The specific change is set forth in Attachment A. Supporting information,
which demonstrates that the change does not decrease the effectiveness of the
Security Plan, is set forth in Attachment B.

Purstant to Section 2.790 of the Commission's Roles of Practice and Part
9.5 of t'ie Comission's Regulations, we hereby request that the material
submitted with this letter be withheld from public disclosure.

Very truly yours,

NIAGARA M0 HAWK OWER CORPORATION
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Manager, System Security
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